
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

It has eventually turned into December and Christmas is well and truly upon 
us! I am looking forward to seeing everyone tonight at our Christmas Fair 
which is always a great event. 

This week in school 

Year 6 have been working hard getting ready for the Christmas fair and 
have started to work on their Christmas show. Year 5 have been learning 
about the endings of words in Latin and the effect that these have on their 
meaning. Year 4 have been creating electrical circuits for their Christmas 
cards. Year 3 have been doing gymnastics in PE and have been focusing on 
forward and backwards rolls. Year 2 have been making Santa sleighs in DT. 
Year 1 have been learning a range of facts about London. Reception have 
had parents in this week to help complete Christmas cards. Their book of 
the week this week has been The Christmas Story. Nursery have been 
learning the Christmas story and have begun to practice for their Nativity. 
Acorns have been making Christmas Trees using varying lengths of material. 

Christmas Jumpers 

Thank you to those people who have donated their preloved Christmas 
jumpers, they have made some children very happy. We continue to 
welcome further donations. The Christmas jumpers are part of our uniform 
exchange and anyone who wants to can make use of this.   

Reverse Advent Calendar  

Thank you for all of your kind donations for our reverse advent calendar, 
it is always really pleasing to see how generous you are and know that these 
items are being given to a very worthy cause.  

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mr Sanderson 
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 
 

Friday 6th December 

– school Christmas 

Fair 5pm – 7pm 

 

Wednesday 11th 

December -  

Christmas dinner 

and Christmas 

jumper day 

 

Tuesday 17th 

December - 

EYFS performance @ 

10.30am 

 

Tuesday 17th 

December - 

Christmas carols in 

the playground @ 

2.45pm 

 

Wednesday 18th 

December 

KS1 performance @ 

2pm 

 

Thursday 19th 

December 

KS2 performance @ 

1.30pm and 6.30pm 
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